
A section of the A11 between Newmarket and Thetford will be closed this weekend 
– this is a popular route for MG enthusiasts going to Snetterton this weekend 
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A section of the Fiveways Roundabout on the A11 between Newmarket and Thetford is to be closed from 
8pm Friday 4

th
 to 6am Monday 7

th
 October for works in connection with the construction of new dual 

carriageways on the A11. As the A11 is a popular route for many MG enthusiasts making their way to 
Snetterton from the west via Baldock (A) on the A1 or via the M11, this note is to forewarn you of the 
closure and to suggest a diversion via Bury St Edmunds (B) and then to Thetford so you can 
continue to Snetterton (C) on the A11.  
 

 

A11 closed 
As you pass Newmarket on the A11 
turn off on to the A14 heading east 
for Bury St Edmunds. 
 
Near the sugar beet plant on the 
outskirts of Bury St Edmunds, turn left 
on to the A134 and head north for 
Thetford and rejoin the A11 just west 
of the town. 
 
See the Highways Agency closure 
and diversion document: 
http://assets.highways.gov.uk/roads/road-projects/a11-
fiveways-to-thetford-improvement/a11-fiveways-to-
thetford-closure-and-diversion-routes-october-2013.pdf  
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